Press Release

Ferraris descend on Mall of Africa!

On Sunday the 20th May 2018, the Southern Equitorial Ferrari Automobili Club (Sefac) will
be hosting its annual Show Day and Concours d’Elegance at a new venue, the Mall of Africa.

One of the highlights of the Sefac calendar, the Show Day, is set to feature over 70 Prancing
Horses, including classics such as the Daytona, Boxer and Dino as well as modern classics
such as the Testarossa and F40. Also in attendance will be new cars such as the 488 Spider,
812 Superfast and the Portofino.

Enjoy the sights and sounds of Ferrari's finest on a crisp Winter’s day at the impressive Mall
of Africa. Entrance to the Show Day is free, so we encourage the general public to visit for an
unforgettable day of Ferrari filled entertainment. As well as the cars, the clubs sponsors will
be in attendance and will provide an opportunity for members of the public to win, play and
have fun.

The Sefac Show Day takes place from 10h00 to 16h00, and at 12h00 the cars will all be
started up and revved for the public, a sight and sound to behold!

For further information:
Alison Strydom 011 483 0007
alison@sefac.co.za
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